
PREGNANCY RESOURCE
CENTER ARSON

Gresham, Oregon
June 10, 2022

REWARD
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest, and conviction of the suspect(s) responsible for this
crime.

DETAILS
The Federal Bureau of Investigation’s Portland Field Office is asking for the public’s help in identifying the individual(s) responsible for an arson at the Pregnancy
Resource Center (PRC) located at 104 NW 11th Street, Gresham, Oregon. On June 10, 2022, at approximately 2:29 a.m., Gresham Police responded to an
alarm at the Gresham PRC. Once on scene, law enforcement personnel found a fire inside the building. Investigators believe several Molotov cocktails were
thrown through a kitchen window in order to ignite the fire. Investigators found several large bottles in the kitchen with fire accelerant confirmed on the floor.
Surveillance video captured the individual shown above.

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI Portland Field Office at (503) 224-4181, your local FBI office, the nearest American
Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov.

Field Office: Portland

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/portland
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